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Lou Mansolillo

From: Susan Gordon <sgordonkinney@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 7:35 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H6207, bottle bill

Please support this bill. It takes 
the heat off landscape, transportation, and environmental professionals & puts it where it belongs , manufacturers 
retailers & consumers.  
Respectfully, 
Susan Gordon PhD 
1090 Liberty Lane, West Kingston, RI 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


